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Letter No NU/52/CHQ Dated 20/08/2019
To

The Director Finance,
BSNL Corporate Office,
Bharat Sanchar Bhavan,
New Delhi-110001.

Sub: - Non reimbursement of Union Subscription and other deduction collected
by BSNL under check off system.
Ref: Our Union Letter Dt. 20-08-2019

Respected Sir -

Kindly refer the letter cited above regarding reimbursement of Union subscription
deducted from the monthly salary of employee by BSNL drawing officers under check of
system since January 2019.Apart from Union subscription, amount recovered toward
GPF, EPF Bank Loan society Loan and LIC premium is also not disbursed. At

This has resulted financial loss to the staff since the concerned authorities are
charging interest on the pending amount. Our Union is also under financial crisis and we
are finding difficult to run the office and maintain office expenses. QOur letter under
reference has not been considered so far and nothing is heard from BSNL Corporate
office.

Under the circumstances, once again | request to kindly make it convenient to
reimburse the deductions without further delay.

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely,

s
(B.C Pathak)

, General Secretary l/C
Copy to

1. The PGM Finance for information and necessary action.

2. GM (SR) BSNL CO. for information and necessary action please.




